
 
Lyme Recreation Commission 

Minutes of the June 25, 2012 Meeting 
Approved September 24, 2012 

 
The meeting was called to order at 6:05 pm 
 
In attendance 
Bob Couture, Dina Cutting, Peter Mulvihill, Curtis Shepard, & Richard Vidal. 

Minutes                                                                                                                                                                       
Minutes from last meeting – Vidal made motion to accept the minutes.  Shepard seconded.  
Unanimously accepted. 

Last meeting the funds used from CRF in 2011 was questioned. Dina reported that $11,670.00 was spent 
from this fund and the total amount went to resurface the tennis courts. Which by the way looks great 
and are getting more use this year than ever. 

Beach area construction 

The construction is complete. Total cost for beach maintenance was $12,774.61. The beach looks 
fabulous a BIG thank you to Derby Mountain Construction and the Town of Lyme Highway crew for all 
their hard work. 

Dina is checking in to 2 new picnic tables from Fogg’s. The equipment line from the town budget will be 
used for part if not all of this expense. A big thank you to the Lynch family for donating their table to the 
beach area.  

Dina will ask Steve if the volley ball net has been ordered.  

 

Ball field construction 

The plan is to complete this part of the project this fall. Dina will set up a meeting with Derby Mountain 
Construction to review the project at the July meeting (or when Jim Jenks can attend a meeting).  

Discussions of a fence, what kind and possible cost took place. Curtis will investigate possibilities and 
return to the next meeting with information and pricing for future discussions.  

The water height was discussed. The pond seems to be staying relatively stable. The water gage has not 
been put in yet so tracking the height has been a challenge.  

 

End of Meeting 

Motion to adjourn by Couture.  Seconded by Mulvihill.  All approved. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:35 pm 

 

Next meeting Monday 7/23/12 at 6:00pm Town Offices Dina will be on vacation so this meeting is 
moved to Monday July 30th, 2012 6:00pm.  

 

Respectively submitted Dina Cutting 



 


